
 

In your email mailbox you will receive this message… 

Once you confirm you will see this screen with the following message… 

Select “School Newsletter” 

from the List box.  

Enter your E-mail Address 

and click Subscribe. 

Click on Newsletters 

from the About Us 

menu on our homepage. 

Important Information regarding our School Newsletter 

Before January 10, 2018 we ask you to please re-subscribe to our school newsletter.  

Visit our new school website and follow the steps below. 

http://www.oldselementary.ca/index.php

